
KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB 
SENIOR’S SECTION  

 
JUNE NEWSLETTER 

 
UPCOMING SENIOR’S MATCHES 
 
We have the following matches coming up and I need 
more of you to participate in these, it’s an opportunity 
for you to play at other great courses in our area, I 
find it very frustrating when we put these matches 
together and we are having to phone around to get 
the last couple of players. In the survey we conducted 
18 months ago you told me that a lot of you did not 
like the formality, we have removed that from most 
matches this season, so I would like to see more 
support for these matches. 
 
June 11th Ferndown Golf Club Home 
June 17th Canford School Golf Club Away 
June 21st Weymouth Gplf Club Home 
June 28th Burley Golf club Home 
July 1st Ashley Wood Away 
 
SENIOR’S OPEN 15TH JULY 
 
We are hosting another senior’s open on July 15th and 
will require volunteers on the day, please put your 
name on the sheet in the foyer. 
 
 
 
 



DOUG PROCTOR TROPHY 
 
On Sunday 11th July we play the ladies for the Doug 
Proctor trophy, the sheet wii be going up shotly for 
this match, which is 4 ball better ball. 
 
KNIGHTON HEATH KNOCKOUT 
 
Congratulations to those who represented us in the 
above competition, winning our first round match 
against West Wilts Golf Club 7 ½  to 2 ½  
We have a home match v Lyme Regis in the second 
round. 
Good luck to Maurice Randall and his team 
 
SENIOR;S COMPETITIONS 
 
Morgan Mashie 
 
Congratulations to George Turner who won the 
Morgan Mashie with 38 points on countback from 
Tony Cauchi 
 
Woodland Shield 
 
Congratulations to Clive Sainsbury who won the 
Woodland shield with 41 points  
Mark Green, Andy Harvey & Tony Williams all came 
in with 40 points, well done to all. 
 
 
 
 



SENIOR’S WINE SCRAMBLE 
 
Thank you to all who volunteered to make this a very 
successful event, to many to mention. We had 156 
guests who played in some of the worst conditions 
you could imagine, brilliant work by everyone. 
 
Richard Collis 
Senior’s Captain 
 
 
 
 
 


